The Grays started their missions journey as
furlough replacements in Botswana for five
weeks in 2018. Later, they served for thirteen
months under the AIM program. Bradley
worked with a national minister doing Bible
studies, counseling, visitor follow-ups, new
converts classes, and community center
ministry. They went back to Botswana as
Associate Missionaries to establish a church
in a new city. In less than a year, they
baptized over forty people and twenty
received the Holy Ghost. Four nationalities
were  represented in  their diverse
congregation. As intermediate missionaries,
they are going to Zambia to assist in the
Bible school and Children’s Ministries. They
will develop strategies to establish churches
in smaller villages and rural areas with the
aim of reaching the unreached people
groups in the country.
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